From: Robert Kaay

Sent: Friday, 12 April 2019 2:56 PM
To: auDA Policy Review

Subject: Robert Kaay Submission

Dear auDA Board,

The hundreds of legitimate Vote.com.au submissions emailed through to this email address speak
VOLUMES.

| agree with all of of those submissions.

ALL policy changes for existing .com.au registrations should remain as they are, and the auDA board
should DENY all policy changes recommended by The PRP.

Domain Monetisation rules should remain as they are and auDA should not implement any crazy
“resale or warehousing” rules.

The ICA letter and Simon Johnson’s submission speaks volumes and |1 100% support every statement
made in both those submissions.

In terms of Direct Registrations: as | have always stated, “.com.au” holders should be given Direct
AU as first preference for six months, then the other matching TLDs, like .net.au and .id.au should

be given second preference, and so on...

It's now time to put a stop to this nonsense so natural market forces can continue to improve the
trust and value of the Australian domain name space.

Let future auDA Board members learn from what happened during this period of uncertainty and
confusion in the Australian domain name space and not repeat the same mistakes made here in the
future.

Regards,

Robert Kaay



